
 
 

Memo No.: 37/NOTICE/22-23 Date: 15th August, 2022 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE 
  

This is to notify that college will remain closed on 

16/08/2022 (Tuesday) on account of post “Independence 

Day Programme.” 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

DR. SRABANTI 
BHATTACHARYA 

Principal 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


